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Dear House Committee on Early Childhood and Human Services,  

 

I urge you to please vote NO on HB 3256.  It is inherently wrong to keep any child, 

especially a developmentally disabled child, from their parent or guardian. This bill 

would directly prohibit parents and guardians choice in their children's health, well 

being and security.  Please note NO.  

 

Respectfully,  

 

Sheri Brady 

 

 


